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Welcome back to bridge 

 

Move to Red - Covid 19 - Face Masks from 4 February 

As advised we will be continuing with bridge as per the Programme.  In line with 
the recently announced changes by the government we will require the wearing 
of face masks from 4 February 2022.  You will be able to take these off for 
supper but they will need to be worn during play. 

 

Learners Lessons 

These start 14 Feb at 7pm for approximately 10 weeks, with repeat lessons each 
week on Friday mornings at 10.30am.  Cost is $35 with Theo (027 298 5407) or 
Liz Drew (021 023 62234) as the contact points.   

 
New Heat Pumps 
You will have seen that we have installed new floor heat pumps in the main room 
and this will mean that we will no longer need to use the (very old) booster 
heater.  Which in turn will save us more money as we can switch from 3 phase 
power to one phase. 
 
Directors Books 
Anyone who has a directors book and does not need it, can you return your copy 
please as we are short of them at this end. 
 
Housekeeping 
Please remember to tidy up your table before you go home.  Empty the 
wastepaper bin and make sure all glasses, coasters etc are away. 
 
 
Junelle Edmonds 
President 


